
NEWSLETTER— FRIDAY 13TH SEPTEMBER 2024 

‘JESUS IS AT THE HEART OF ALL THAT WE DO’ 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Another lovely week getting settled into new routines and new 

learning. Our year 6 class have been absolute superstars on 

their trip to Castlerigg in Keswick and we are looking forward 

to hearing all about their adventures on their return later      

today. As I write, I can hear children in the forest, children in 

the hall learning a new dance ‘1,2,3,4… and children enjoying 

quieter activities in classes further away-Enrichment Friday 

is back with a bang! 

 

I have just enjoyed my first ‘ Hot Chocolate Friday ‘ and it was 

lovely to have a couple of children from each class, some of 

whom had never been before, reaffirming our decision to invite 

every child working through the class list. Chatting with these 

two small groups, provided me with a lovely opportunity to 

check in about how they were feeling not having weekly       

certificates; the children articulated so well what we have       

already agreed, that it was not the best way to highlight hard 

work and how disappointing it was to maybe only receive one 

across a school year.  

 

As always, have a lovely weekend and I might catch you at 

family mass on Sunday, 9.15am at St Joseph’s. 

 

God Bless 

Mrs Gili-Ross x 

Handy Links 

TERM DATES 

CONTACT US 

ARE YOU ELIGBLE FOR FREE 

SCHOOL MEALS? 

SCHOOL HOMEPAGE 

FOREST SCHOOL 

SCHOOL NURSING TEAM 

 

PE DAYS 

 

REC WEDS & FRI 

Y1 MON & THURS 

Y2 TUES & FRI 

Y3 MON & WEDS (Swimming) 

Y4 TUES & THURS 

Y5 WEDS & THURS 

Y6 WEDS & THURS 

 

https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/school-life/termdates
https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/school-life/termdates
https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/contact
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/
https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/
https://stpeterswellbeing.blogspot.com/
https://lancsyoungpeoplefamilyservice.co.uk/school-nursing/


St. Josephs Ansdell and St. Peter’s Lytham 
 

 
This Sunday 15th September 

9:15am at St. Joseph’s 

Sunday Morning Mass 
Led by Children from the School 

and from the Parish 

 

All Welcome! 
Children’s Liturgy at the 10:30am mass 

at St. Peter’s as usual! 



  

EVENTS & FUNDRAISING 

AGM MEETING 

MONDAY 16TH SEPTEMBER 

7PM IN SCHOOL 

 

All parents/carers are welcome to join us at 
the AGM on Monday, 7pm in school. 

We are always looking for an additional pair 
of hands to help at our events. 

Why not come along and see what is involved 
and share any ideas you may have for future 
events. It is also a great way to meet other 

parents too. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 



Year Group Celebration Worship 9.05am Class Mass 11.00am 

Year 6/Reception Friday 20th September Monday 25th November 

Year 5   Monday 7th October 

Year 4   Monday 30th November 

Year 3   Monday 23rd September 

Year 2   Monday 4th November 

Year 1   Monday 18th November 

Reception /Year 6   Monday 25th November 

      



 

Memories Made Photography will be in school   

MONDAY 16TH SEPTEMBER to take individual/

sibling school photos (siblings that attend St Peter’s 

School & Kindergarten only) 

 

 

 

 

SPARE CLOTHES  

APPEAL  

 

We are looking for     

donations of joggers/

leggings, socks and    

underwear (age 3-5)  

for our Kindergarten 

children.  If you have 

any spares, it would 

be very much appreci-

ated. 

 

Thank you 

The Kindergarten 

Team 

 

School lunches 

Please order via Scopay—next week is Week 2 

Menu HERE 

Birthday Table for  Septem ber  Birthdays w ill be Fri 27th—cost 

is 50p payable via Scopay 

https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/parents/school-meals/school-lunch-menus




Scopay is the app we use for ordering lunches, booking   

breakfast club & the Ark after-school club and making           

payments for any school trips.  We also use Scopay to 

book      Parents Evening and appointments are now 

available to book!  All parents that have not already   

registered on-line have been sent an email with a link 

code. Please follow the instructions below. 

May we politely request all parents order school lunches 

via Scopay, this does make a huge difference to the 

amount of learning time your child will receive  during the 

school week and also involves you in their meal choices, 

we appreciate your co-operation with this! 

If anyone experiences any technical difficulties please do not hesitate to pop in to the school office or 

email bursar@st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk and I will endeavour to help. 

mailto:bursar@st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk





